
 
 
 

Merry Christmas from all at Robert Mellors! 

Dear parents/carers,  

Wow – what a great couple of weeks we have had at RMPA. As I have 

mentioned during the performances that we have shared with you, 

things have been a bit different this year, but we have not let Covid get 

in the way of our Christmas celebrations which help to make a primary 

school everything that it should be at this time of year.  

A massive thank you must go to Santa who came to visit and to give 

presents of books to the children. I have heard happy children talking 

about the books that they have received. Our Parent Fundraisers have 

made these gifts possible with their 

ongoing fundraising activities – so a big 

thank you to them as well. The children 

enjoyed reading their books with a hot 

chocolate in Jolabokaflod.  

 

Your kind donations have been 

gratefully received – a child was heard 

to comment on how generous people 

have been in your gifts. We know that 

this will really make a difference for 

families in the community.  

 

Santa visited on Thursday and 

everyone enjoyed meeting him. 

He led congas around the 

playground! 

 



 
 
 

 

 

Year 3 & 4 became the first year 

group to perform outdoors – 

with Mr Raven on the piano in 

the cupboard!! 

 

 

 

Our Foundation stage children showed 

off their beautiful singing and excellent 

dancing 

 

  

Y5&6 and Foundation children 

also joined in with the outdoor 

performances. It was fantastic to 

see signing being used so that 

everyone could be included.  

 

 

Children in Y1&2 filled the hall with 

their beautiful singing and wonderful 

acting. 


